
 

 
 
 

18 September 2024 
 

STATEMENT 
 
The African Parliamentary Union expresses its strong condemnation 
of the terrorist attack perpetrated on September 17, 2024, in 
Bamako, Mali, causing dozens of victims. 
 
It presents its sincere condolences to the families of the victims, and 
extends its wishes for a speedy recovery to the injured persons. 
 
It expresses its support to the Malian institutions of the transition 
and to the people, assures them of its solidarity and addresses them 
its encouragement in their fight against terrorism in all its forms and 
in their efforts aimed at political stabilization in the country. 
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